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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit depedcalabarzon.ph)

VENUE OF THE PLANNING WORKSHOP ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE ELLN REGIONAL SUMMIT

Relative to RM No. 346, s. 2024 - Planning Workshop on the Implementation of
ELLN Regional Summit on August 1-3, 2024, and Conference on Storybook
Writing and Illustrating as ELLN Reading Materials Used for Catch-Up Fridays
on August 13-16, 2024, this Office through the Curriculum and Learning
Management Division (CLMD) announces that the venue for the said activity will be
at El Cielito Hotel, Sta. Rosa City.

Travel expenses of the participants shall be charged against local funds/MOOE
funds subject to the usual government accounting and auditing rules and
regulations.

Other provisions in the previous Memorandum are still in effect.

For clarification and queries, you may contact the Curriculum and Learning
Management Division at (02) 8681-7249 local 421 or Irmd.calabarzon@deped.gov.ph.

For your information and guidance.
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